
Bill Number:     HB 155 

Short Title:     GAMING CONTROL BOARD DIRECTOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
Sponsor:     Rep. Zamora 
Date:    January 29, 2025 
Reviewing Agency:   218, Administrative Office of the Courts 
Person Completing Form:   Celina Jones 
Phone:     505.470.3214 
 
Summary: 
 
The Administrative Office of the Courts (AOC) does not believe that the bill has a fiscal or an 
administrative impact on the courts. 
 
The AOC cannot express an opinion about the content of a bill that does not have an impact on 
the courts and that at some point in the future could become subject to judicial review.  
Therefore, an analysis is not submitted. 
 
If the bill should change during its passage through the legislature and an impact on the courts be 
noted, the AOC will reply at that time. 


